
 

 

Students should report to the LGI with their English class for their yearbook picture.  

English classes have been scheduled on the following dates:  August 19, 20, 22 or 23. English teachers have 

been given the schedule and have order forms.  Order forms and money are due on picture day or can be 

mailed in later. 

Thursday, August 22 – Savannah College of Art and Design after school in the library. 

:  Auditions for the Fall Show – The Yellow Boat are being held on Monday, August 26th from  

4pm – 7pm in the Auditorium.  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Raber in the Guidance office. 

 There will be a call out meeting next Tuesday, August 27th right after 

school in Town Square for any freshman student interested in joining Freshman Class Cabinet.  See Mrs. May 

or Mrs. Rodgers for any questions. 

Want to be part of student leadership and give back to the community?  Then 

come join student council!  The call out meeting will take place on August 27th at 2:15 in C324.  If you are 
interested but unable to attend, please see Mrs. Combis in C324 for more details. 

Anyone interested in joining the Robotics Teams, there will be a call-out meeting on 

August 28th after school in Room C123 (Mrs. Chavez). 

  Students that have not received their IDs should report to the Main Office before or after school or at 

lunch to pick up their ID. 

Join Mr. Volk to participate in painting the ‘Columns of Hope” art installation on 

August 22nd and August 23rd in Room E117 after school from 2:15pm – 3:45pm.  The columns will be painted 

GOLD for September’s Childhood Cancer Awareness Month (NICK FOUNDATION).  Students, Staff and 

Faculty are invited to participate. 

  Parking permit registration forms are available in the main office.  The forms must 

be signed by a parent/guardian.  Cost is $25 for the year. 

 Yearbooks are on sale for $55 until Labor Day. Save $20 by purchasing early. 

Visit www.YearbookOrderCenter.com and use school code 3361 to purchase your book. Personalization is 

available for an extra fee. Questions: email Sarah Verpooten at SVerpoot@lcscmail.com 

School will be closed on Monday, September 2, 2019 in observance of Labor Day.  

  

The 2019 Lake Central High School Open House is scheduled for Wednesday, September 11, 2019 from 

5:00pm-7:45pm.  This is an evening to walk your student’s schedule and meet your student’s teachers. 

  Lake Central Bands will be hosting an all-you-can-eat pancake breakfast on 

September 21, 2019 from 7am – 11am at Immanuel Presbyterian Church (140 W US Hwy 30, Schererville) 
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